
March Special 
Events 
March 5 – First Friday with 
Catlin Crozier 

March 17 – Saint Patrick’s 
Day Dinner 

March 19 – Fish Fry Friday 

March 31 – Annual Meeting 

Upcoming Events 

April 2 – First Friday 

April 4 – Easter Brunch 

April 17 – Spring Affair 

May 1 – Derby Day 

May 7 – First Friday 

May 9 – Mother’s Day 
Brunch 

May 28 – Patio dinner with 
Music 

May 31 – Memorial Day 

 
 
 
 

Visit our website 

www.golfdanvillecc.com 
for information on 
tennis and golf, to see 
menus, and to make a 
reservation.  Click on 
the Restaurant tab! 
Reservations can also 
be made by calling the 
Club at 442-5213 
Option 1. 

Danville Country Club 
March 2021 
 

 

From the Clubhouse….. 
And we are off on our season here at DCC! Your orders are being 
taken, drinks are being poured, and food is being served. How 
exciting is that!?! Come out to the club and see what is new! The 
clubhouse staff and I are at your service. We are happy that you 
will come join us for lunch or dinner. We open back up to the full 
hours of Wednesday through Saturday for lunch and dinner. Hours 
are 11 o’clock to 2 o’clock for lunch and 5 o’clock to 8 o’clock for 
dinner reservations. The bar is staffed all day long from 11 o’clock 
to close. No need to make reservations for lunch, but we do ask 
that you try to make them for dinner. Look for my weekly emails 
for the specials of the week and the update on the King of Clubs 
drawing on Monday morning.  

We are delighted to have booked Catlin Crozier for music this 
Friday night for First Friday! We will have a special menu available 
that night, as well as your first beer or wine is on the house. 

See you at the club, 
Robert Sloan 

From the Kitchen….. 
We are finally getting some warmer weather. After that last 
snowstorm and extreme cold it is so nice to see the sunshine. 
Myself and our kitchen crew are so excited to finally be open. I 
will be doing my best to bring some new ideas to our weekly 
specials, we have some great things planned for March such as our 
first Friday menu, St. Patrick's Day corned beef and cabbage, and 
some great Lenten specials. Once again, it is my pleasure to serve 
as your chef and I am looking forward to seeing you at the club.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chef Robert Eaton 
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Danville Country Club 

Clubhouse Manager 
Robert Sloan 

Chef 
Robert Eaton 

Golf Professional 
Neil Moore 

Course Superintendent 
Paul Sermersheim 

Pool Manager 
Paula Wolfe 

Tennis Professional 
Kathy Houpt 

 
 
 

 

Board of Directors 

Eric Shore, President 

David Henwood, Vice 
President 

Phil Muehl, Treasurer 

Kelly Strader, Secretary 

Diane Hampel 

Tuck Meyer 

Maruti Seth 

 

Follow us on  

Facebook & Instagram 

 

 
@danvillecountryclub1904 

 

From the Golf Course….. 
Meet the Golf Course Maintenance staff: 
Rob Hodges has worked at Danville Country Club for over 40 golf 
seasons! He is a wealth of knowledge about the property and 
history of Danville Country Club. Since 1977 Rob has seen 
changes in the technology in mowing equipment and irrigation 
systems. He has worked for 4 different Superintendents and met 
hundreds of people that have worked on the course. Anyone who 
has ever worked on the maintenance staff remembers Rob. He is 
an excellent equipment operator and irrigation repair technician. 
Rob’s dedication to DCC is shown in his impeccable attendance 
record. 
 
Jack Hodges began working at Danville C.C. in 1969 as a young 
teenager. He worked his way into a supervisory position. A wealth 
of knowledge, Jack remembers the older workers discussing the 
construction and evolution of this golf course! Jack left DCC after 
the 1985 season and operated his own roofing company. After 
retirement from his business, he returned to work on our golf 
course. Jack is very dedicated to this club and operates a variety 
of maintenance equipment. 
 
DCC is extremely fortunate to have the Hodges brothers care for 
our golf course. You cannot teach dedication!  
 
Thanks, 
Paul Sermersheim   
 

 

From the Golf Course….. 
We are enthused to see the grass again. Hopefully, we will be 
opening up the course on the 15th of March, but we will have more 
details to come depending on the weather. Ryan and I are happy 
to help you with anything you may need. Look for my letter on 
opening up in your inbox soon. 
 
See you on the course soon, 
Neil Moore 


